
     

Henbury, Brentry & Southmead Neighbourhood Partnership
Tuesday 28th  March 2017

Title: Southmead Housing Needs Study 

Report of: Keith Houghton, Neighbourhood Partnership Co-ordinator

RECOMMENDATIONS

1. To note and support the Southmead Housing Needs Study 

1.1. In September 2016 BS10 Parks and Planning Group, United Communities 
Housing, Southmead Development Trust and Bristol City Council produced a 
Southmead Housing Needs Study to express the aspirations of Southmead 
residents for the type of housing needed in the ward Appendix 1

1.2 The NP is asked to note this Study and to adopt it and pass it on to the 
successor arrangements as a helpful model of community-defined planning for 
both Southmead and, potentially, Henbury and Brentry, should they want to 
undertake a similar piece of work. 


